
TOWN OF BOXFORD 
 MASSACHUSETTS 

01921 

 BOARD OF HEALTH 

   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

UPDATE OF SEPTIC SYSTEM REGULATIONS 

 28 April 2022, 7:00 pm, by ZOOM videoconference 

As required by MGL Chapter 111 Section 31, notice is hereby given that a hearing will 

be held at the 28 April 2022 meeting of the Boxford Board of Health for public 

comments on changes to Boxford Town Code Chapter 201, Subsurface Sanitary Systems. 

The Zoom connection information will be posted on the Town of Boxford website 

calendar several days prior to the meeting. A copy of the proposed revised regulation is 

available during regular hours at the Boxford BOH Office, Town Hall, 7A Spofford Road 

Boxford. 

Posted on Wednesday April 13, 2022 at 2:47 PM by Michelle Johnson, Assistant Town Clerk


